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This is the date set for a public hearing by the City Council regarding the proposed sale of four former
substation sites located at 5001 North Visscher Street, 1801 North Orchard Street, 4924 North 31st Street, and
1009 South 35th Street, owned by Tacoma Power, previously declared as surplus, to
Reggie Brown for  the cumulative total of $317,000.
[Maureen Barnes, Real Estate Officer; Ted Coates, Superintendent,
Tacoma Power]
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